
 
 

 

 

02 July 2025 

 

 

Dear Families 

 

Curriculum Enhancement Week Trip to Paris - Final Reminders 

 

It was fantastic to see so many students and families at the information evening for the CEW Trip to Paris 
last Monday. We are now just over a fortnight from the visit and the final preparations are underway. There 
is a palpable sense of excitement amongst the students and we are sure that the trip will provide an 
unforgettable end to the school year. 
 
Alongside this letter, we are enclosing some documents containing key information for the visit. We request 
that you read these carefully and let us know at the earliest convenience if you have any questions. Please 
note that, as outlined in Mr Cowlin’s letter to parents (Monday 30 June 2025), rooming arrangements have 
now been submitted to our tour provider and, as such, cannot be changed. In the event of particular issues 
with rooming, please contact him directly via e-mail - pcowlin@sackvilleschool.org.uk. 
 
We would like to remind students that the rooming’s are only for sleeping and that they will not be 
forbidden from socialising with students in other rooms before bedtime. 
 
We would also like to remind you that, as accommodation is on a half-board basis, students should bring a 
packed lunch, or some money for lunch, for the journey to Paris on Sunday 13 July 2025, and some money 
for lunch on the subsequent three days. Fast food and more affordable options will be available. No nut 
related products are permitted on any school trip. 
 
In our attempt to ensure that the 100+ students who completed the rooming form have all at least been 
roomed with one person they put down, it has been necessary to move some students into rooms and trips 
other than those shown at last week’s meeting. Please check your child’s trip carefully, particularly when it 
comes to departure and arrival times. 
 
Please find attached: 
 

 Key dates/times for each trip 

 A copy of the presentation shared at last week’s meeting with an up to date rooming list 

 A copy of the packing list 

 A medical consent letter, to be filled in and returned electronically to Mr Francis by Wednesday 09 
July 2025 (sfrancis@sackvilleschool.org.uk) 

 
Thank you in advance for your support – we are looking forward to the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Sam Ellis                           Mr James Beaver                           Mr Sam Francis 
Head of Attenborough          Head of Holmes                            Head of Languages 
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